
 

 

23rd November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Standard Set of Clothes Swap Shop 

Week commencing Monday 14th December 
 
If your child’s standard set of clothes is getting too small, we are having a ‘Swap Shop’ during the last 
week of term when you can exchange your items for a different size. 
 
Please bring in freshly-washed sweatshirts and polo shirts and swap them for a new size (if available). 
All items should be of good condition i.e. without rips, stains or other damage. 
 
NEW STOCK 
 
We have a limited stock of new school sweatshirts and polo shirts, if you wish to purchase any new 
items. 
 
Available sizes: 3-4 years, 5-6 years, 9-10 years, 11-12 years. 
 
Prices: Sweatshirts - £10.00 / Polo Shirts - £9.50 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The School Office Team 
 
 
 
 


